
 

 

 

December 2, 2024 
 
U.S. NRC Region I 
475 Allendale Road, Suite 102 
King of Prussia, PA 19406-1415 
 
SUBJECT: UPDATE OF AUTHORIZED USERS AND AUTHORIZED 

MEDICAL PHYSICISTS AT GREENWICH HOSPITAL 
 
Hello U.S. NRC, 
 
This letter requests that radioactive materials license number 06-09522-01 is 
amended to remove the following Authorized Users (AUs) and Authorized 
Medical Physicists (AMPs). These individuals no longer perform work under 
Greenwich Hospital related to the activities regulated by 10 CFR Part 35. 

1. David D. Evans (AU) 
2. Daniela Gidea-Addeo (AU) 
3. Nityanand P. Miskin (AU) 
4. David J. Mullen (AU) 
5. Sabinus Ekeh (AMP) 

 
Thank you, 
 
 
 

December 2, 2024 
Garrett Otis, MS, DABSNM 
Radiation Safety Officer, Greenwich Hospital  


